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Clearvac Group- Traineeship Open Day 12th April 2018 

The National Apprenticeship Show - Great success!!! 

On Thursday 12th April 2018, PGL Training will be 

having an open day at our Training centre at Clyst 

Works, Exeter. We will be open from 2pm through till 

6pm offering FREE advice and guidance to applicants, 

parents and employers. Come along and say hello! 

PGL Careers4U in Partnership with Clearvac 

International are looking to recruit 20 Plumbing 

students to undertake a Traineeship Programme, 

which for some will then lead onto an Apprenticeship 

with Clearvac Academy. As part of the Traineeship, 

students will have have an opportunity to gain work 

experience in Marine Engineering working on Cruise 

ships and super yachts in places like the Bahamas and 

Singapore for two to four week trips.  This will follow an 

intensive training course at PGL Training, Exeter, 

Commencing in Feb/March 2018. 

  

We were proud to be an Exhibitor at this 

year’s  National Apprenticeship Show.  

We have had an amazing week at the 

National Apprenticeship show. Lots of 

people seen and over 120 initial 

applications made for our 

Apprenticeships and Traineeship 

provision. 

 

 

 

Despite the 59% fall in the national average of 

Apprenticeships starts, PGL Training has gained a new 

contract and has increased our Apprenticeships division 

by over 30%! This is down to our dedication and 

commitment to providing an excellent service all over 

the South West.  

 

Positive Skills – FREE 19+ Courses  

PGL offers a variety of training courses in addition to the 

apprenticeships we offer. At present we are able to 

facilitate courses to help prospective customers to 

progress into work. We have new short programmes 

starting in February in Customer Service and Construction; 

for more information please call 01392 537564 and ask for 

Kathy. Terms and Conditions apply.  

New Head of Construction 

We would like to welcome our 

new Head of Construction Nigel 

King; who is keen to introduce 

level 4 and 5 qualifications to 

PGL’s remit in response to 

requests from construction 

employers to further upskill their 

workforce 

Our Apprenticeships continue to grow  
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